West Newbury Housing Authority 379 Main Street West Newbury, MA 01985 978.363.2723 Email nha@nhahousing.com

April 15, 2020

TO: All Residents

FR: Tracy M. Watson, Executive Director

RE: COVID19 UPDATES

I just wanted to touch base with all our residents again! Another week is almost over which hopefully brings us all closer to returning to life as usual! I realize how difficult this is for all of you for all of us but the staff and I do hope that our phone calls and memos let you know that we are here for you if or when you need us!

Soon enough we hope to be back in our offices and back to normal life just like you all!!

Attached please find some pertinent information pertaining to the Economic Impact Payments for residents who may not normally file taxes anymore!

I will continue to keep residents as updated as possible as we move forward! Remember....

NEVER HESITATE to contact us via telephone or email!!

